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Interim Report of the Stationing Review Group, March 30-31 2007.          

The Stationing Review Group is currently at the stage of information gathering and analysis, and therefore has no conclusions to report as yet. 

The Group has met five times since July 2006, familiarised itself with the task, and sought the views of the Church through the widespread circulation of a list of leading questions. This elicited an excellent response, now at over 200, from across the Connexion. We have also consulted or contacted the various particular constituencies as instructed by Conference.

We are most grateful to everyone – individuals and groups – who have kindly replied to us, and offered a range of views on the various subjects.

We intend to receive and digest any further input as it arrives, with a view to sounding out Conference 2007 on ways forward. The year 2007-08 will be spent shaping up firm proposals and consulting during the Autumn, and preparing the final recommendations for Conference 2008 to be presented first to our parent bodies – Stationing Committee and Methodist Council – in Spring 2008.

Meanwhile, as prior input for Conference 2007, we are planning to give an update to Stationing Committee and the Connexional Leadership Team at their meetings at the end of April.

Proposal:

As this meeting of the Council has come too early to receive this update, the SRG seeks the permission of Council to report instead to the SRC in May. 

John Bell,

SRG Chair,

March 16th 2007.                   

